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Monday 13th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 15th March, our Junior Leadership Team will be holding a second-hand book sale. 
The team is selling books to raise money for two worthy causes: the flooding in Pakistan and the 
earthquakes in Turkey.  
 
Across the day, each Junior class will be allotted a time to visit the sale and look through the books. 
It will also continue after school and will be open to parents, Infant children and Junior children (once 
they have finished school) from 3:15pm. The sale can be found in the classroom off the front 
playground and if you would like to accompany your child in viewing the stock we have, please do 
so. There are books for all ages, including adults, with a mixture of content to suit all interests.  
 
On the day, please ensure your child arrives at school with some smaller denominations of change 
in a named bag/wallet, as prices range from £0.50 to £2.00.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bradley Young & The Junior Leadership Team (J.L.T.) 
Headteacher 
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